
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Travel and Quarantine Guidance 
  
Crossroads Academy will follow guidelines set out by DHHS, New Hampshire's 
Bureau of Infectious Disease Control for travel & quarantine.  
 
As of July 2, 2020 and lasting for an indefinite amount of time, students, faculty, and staff who 
travel outside of New England (NH, VT, MA, ME, CT, RI) must quarantine within New 
England for 14 days before returning to Crossroads, regardless of their mode of transportation 
and regardless of a negative covid test.   
 

• Day 1 of quarantine starts on the last day of travel outside of New England.  
• Per NH DHHS guidelines, you cannot test out of the 14-day travel quarantine in New 

Hampshire. 
 
No matter how careful, safe, and diligent an individual is when traveling/visiting outside of 
New England states, travel increases a person’s risk of contracting COVID-19.  The state’s travel 
guidelines/quarantine reflect this risk and applies it to everyone residing, working, or going to 
school in New Hampshire.   
 

• The state’s travel guidelines/quarantine applies to students, faculty, and staff 
even if: 

o  tests negative for COVID-19 
o  asymptomatic 
o  only a privately owned vehicle was used for transport 
o  coming from a privately-owned residence  
o  other states deem the state/county you traveled from low-risk 
o  no rest stops were used during traveling  
o  extreme care and diligence to mitigate risk was observed while traveling 

https://www.dhhs.nh.gov/dphs/cdcs/covid19/documents/employee-travel-guidance.pdf


 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Travel Guidance for New Hampshire residents or those working or attending school in New 
Hampshire: 

• Discourage personal international and domestic travel outside of the New England 
states.  

• Even "asymptomatic persons who report one of the travel-related risk factors should 
self-quarantine for 14 days upon return from travel." 

 
The state’s travel/quarantine guidelines have been in place since spring 2020 for residents or 
those working or attending school in New Hampshire.  On July 2, 2020 the state relaxed the 
guidelines for travel/quarantine to allow return from New England states without 
quarantine.  As the pandemic changes, the state’s travel/quarantine measures may change 
throughout our academic year.  
 
Crossroads Academy families, faculty, and staff will adhere to changes in the travel and 
quarantine guidelines set by NH DHHS.  Please consider this in your fall/winter/spring travel 
plans.  If your travel plans include traveling outside of New England, please be in contact with 
your child’s teacher to get materials and information for their distance learning while they 
complete their quarantine.   
 

 CDC Consideration for Travelers  
 

https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/travelers/travel-in-the-us.html

